Savile Park Primary School July 2025 Newsletter



We are on the web: savileparkprimary.org.uk
Facebook: Savile Park Primary School - Moorfield and Heath.
Please check out our photos!



O

Sports Day Monday 7 July



Sports Day was a great success and the weather was kind to us. KS1 had their sports day in the playground at Moorfield and KS2 events were held on the moor with the help of staff and students from Park Lane School.

Everyone who caome enjoyed this fun event.

Thank you to all the parents and care<u>r</u>s who came along to cheer us all on and the PTFA who provided a healthy snack and drink.

Outstanding Monies

If you have any outstanding monies we would ask that you clear your account in time for the next academic year.

Thanking you in anticipation.

ROKT Climbing and Activity Centre

Year 6 (Eagles class) visited the climbing centre in Brighouse on Tuesday 24 June where they combined climbing activities with financial ones.

Annual School Reports

You should now have your child's report.

Reports outline the progress that your child has made this year and inform you of your child's attendance.

Hopefully you have had the opportunity to comment on your child's report by completing an online electronic form which was sent with the reports.

Savile Park Primary School

We are on the web: savileparkprimary.org.uk
Facebook: Savile Park Primary School - Moorfield and Heath
Please check out our photos

Wednesday 16 July Year 6 Leavers Event



We were so excited to see so many Year 6 and their parents at the end of term leavers event last night.

The children looked absolutely fabulous in their colourful party clothes. We all enjoyed an evening of celebration with party food and juice. We even had a photo booth to capture the special moments. The event was a joyous one and enabled the children to mix with their friends in a relaxed party atmosphere before they move on to their new school.

Sadly, on Friday 19 July we will be saying goodbye to our amazing Year 6 (Eagles and Hawks). They have been a superb cohort of children and we hope that they have many happy memories from their time at Savile Park. We wish them every success as they leave and hope that they build on what they have learnt during their time here.

Good-bye and good luck!

Nappy News!

Ms Hussain is now on maternity leave. We send both Ms Hussain and her husband our very best wishes as they prepare for their new arrival. We are hoping that after the baby is born Ms Hussain will be back to visit us all so we can all meet the new baby.



Voices Together Event -Year 4 Shine on Stage!

On Wednesday 2 July, our Year 4 pupils took part in the Voices Together event and truly sang their hearts out! Their enthusiasm, energy, and impeccable behaviour throughout the day made us incredibly proud. The highlight was performing on stage at the Victoria Theatre - an unforgettable experience they thoroughly enjoyed. It was a wonderful celebration of music and teamwork, and we couldn't be prouder of each and every one of them.

Year 4 Trip to Whitby



As part of Year 4's summer topic, learning as historians and geographers, Kiwis and Kookaburras went on a visit to Whitby. Whilst there, they explored the Abbey and enjoyed a walk down the 199 steps, through the streets and to the beach. They spotted so many sights along the way! They looked at how the land is used in Whitby compared to that of our local area. They had an amazing time and so many people commented upon how well behaved and polite the children were.

SEND Drop In Session Wednesday 17 September

Leanne Muir from Calderdale ADHD Foundation will be in school on Wednesday 17 September between 8.45 am and 10.00 am at the Heath site. Please feel free to come and have a chat with her and meet some of the school SENCOS if you have any concerns or questions around ADHD.

Savile Park Primary School

We are on the web: savileparkprimary.org.uk
Facebook: Savile Park Primary School - Moorfield and Heath
Please check out our photos

* School Linking Project Highlights *

This year, Kookaburras have been part of a truly special School Linking Project with the Year 4 class at All Saints Primary School, creating connections, building friendships, and learning more about each other and our schools every step of the way.

Throughout the year, the classes have been linking in lots of exciting ways — from sharing their work and writing to each other, to chatting on video calls and even enjoying a fantastic school trip together. Each activity helped the children build confidence and understanding, and it was a joy to watch their friendships grow.

The final events took place over two consecutive Fridays, when each school visited the other. This gave the children a chance to see where their buddies spend their school day. It was a brilliant opportunity to get to know one another even better.

During our visits, the children played "getting to know you" games, completed joint art projects, and made secret welcome handshakes that they'll never forget! **

Each child had a buddy from the opposite class, and many of them have formed lasting friendships — some we think will last a lifetime. ♥

We're so proud of all the children for their enthusiasm, kindness, and open minds throughout the project. What an unforgettable year of linking and learning together!



Yorkshire Sculpture Park

Year 3 had a wonderful trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park on Tuesday 24 June, as they arrived they passed some of the sculptures and the children were incredibly excited to explore the park!

The children explored the sculpture park with an educational and informative walk around with artists, Michelle and Sarah. They looked at different sculptures and learnt information about the pieces of art as well as what inspired the artists. They also used their own sketchbooks to sketch different drawings along the way. They ended the workshops by making their very own sculptures, and even managed to squeeze in time to play together as classes and eat an ice lolly!

We were so proud of the children and they represented Savile Park beautifully as always!



Savile Park Primary School

We are on the web: savileparkprimary.org.uk
Facebook: Savile Park Primary School - Moorfield and Heath
Please check out our photos

We wanted to share this story of a little girl in Hummingbirds class who has donated her hair on her 6th birthday to the Little Princess Trust. Her family are raising money to support this cause and wanted to share this with you all. If you can donate, that would be lovely, but absolutely no pressure to. Thank you 😂

Before







https://www.justgiving.com/page/lilianas-birthday-donation?utm_medium=FR&utm_source=CL

KS2 Summer Performance

I hope you all agree it was a good call to rearrange the event

Andy finally...

We would like to say good bye and good luck to Mr Shaw, Ms Habib and Miss Woodhouse who are leaving us to go on to pastures new. We wish them well in their new chosen ventures.





Our annual Summer Fayre was yet again a fantastic success.

It was lovely to see the community come together and everyone enjoying themselves and having fun in the sun.

Thanks to the members of the PTFA who organised this event and raised valuable funds for school.